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Dear All of my fabulous Year 2s, Parents and Carers,

It was so lovely to chat to you all on the telephone again this week.  It was wonderful to hear you all so happy and positive during this very strange time.  I am so impressed with how much work you are all completing and so pleased that you are also having so much fun!  Keep enjoying this extra time at home with your families.  If you did miss my call this week, please don’t worry; I have left you a voicemail message and I will of course try calling you again next week.
Attached to this letter is a timetable of home learning for the next two weeks.  I have also added the timetable to the school website along wth the activities it refers to.  This is purely for guidance and support and there is absolutely no need to follow it rigidly.  Some of you have mentioned that it can be tricky to choose which activities to work on each day so I have tried to help with this in the way I have planned for English, Mathematics and the other subjects for each day of the week.  However, if it does not suit the way you are organinsing your home learning, please continue with your own way of working.  Do what suits you and your family best; there is definitely no perfect recipe for home learning.  Do let me know what you think of the timetable when I call you again next week and I can amend it as needed for future weeks.
Miss Hall has asked me to let you all know that she has provided some new Science activities for this term that you can try at home.  I have added them to the school website for you today.  Once again they can be found under the Year 2 Home Learning tab.  We hope you enjoy them!
In the meantime, if you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything with me at all, please email me on the following new email address distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  This new email address is dedicated to Year 2 only so please send all your photos and work you are proud of to this address too.  Sharon will also be able to read messages here and she would love to hear from you all.  

I will be back at school on Wednesday 6th May so please call me during the day if you would rather talk in person.  The school telephone number is 01235 764407.  I will telephone you all again for another catch up next week though.  Please look out for an unknown number as I am often calling from my mobile at home.  I’m looking forward to speaking to you all again.  

Thinking of you all and missing you lots, stay safe and well,
From Mrs Mascord
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